P Thursday
" 14th February

SHRFE IT P

We are having a maths day all about shape on Thursday 14th
February.

Children are invited to come dressed in any kind of shape or
pattern: stripes, spots, shapes, zig zags, floral—the more colour-
ful, the better!

Each class teacher will prepére a day of fun maths activities
based around shape, space and measure.

Parents are invited at 2.40pm to hear how maths at Yaxham is

progressing, and how you can help your child with maths at
home.

At 2.50pm the children will join us to tell us all about what they
have been learning in their classes. This assembly will be

instead of our usual Friday parents’ assembly—Headteacher’s
awards will be given out at the end.



